
Antietam School District Summer Food Service Program 

The Summer Food Service Program (SFSP) offers free, nutritious meals to children 18 

years and younger during the summer when school is not in session. SFSP is a federal 

child nutrition program. There are approximately 2500 locations throughout 

Pennsylvania that serve breakfast, lunch and /or snacks. Many of the locations provide 

activities as well.   

The District is excited to sponsor this program again this summer!  Please help spread 

the word.  Any child 18 years of age or younger can enjoy a FREE lunch this summer!   

WHEN:  Monday through Thursday, June 17th through August 1st  
  We will be closed Thursday, July 4th 

WHERE:   Mount Penn Elementary Center Cafeteria, 2310 Cumberland Ave 
  Lunch served 11:15 AM to 1:00 PM 

or 

Antietam Valley Recreation Center, 905 Byram Street 

  Lunch served 11:45 AM to 12:30 PM 

IMPORTANT INFO: 

• The Program is FREE to all children 18 years of age and under. 

• You do not need to qualify for the free or reduced meal program to receive free 

summer meals. 

• You do not need to live in the district to receive free summer meals. 

• Children should have the ability to chew food.  Infant food is not available. 

• Small children should be accompanied by an adult.   

• Adults can also purchase a meal to enjoy with their child.   

• No advance sign up is required to participate.   

 

Additional Locations 

To find information regarding the availability of other programs, please refer to one of 

the following: 

• Call 211 

• Call 1-866-3Hungry or 1-877-8Hambre 

• Text “FOOD” or “COMIDA” to 877877 during the summer months 

• Visit www.fns.usda.gov/summerfoodrocks 

• Use the site locator for smartphones – Rangeapp.org 

http://www.fns.usda.gov/summerfoodrocks

